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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 724/2024 

Date: 1st November 2024 

Tobacco Duty Increase 
 
The Government has increased duty on cigarettes by 25p per packet.   
 
The increase is part of the continued process of incentivising citizens to stop smoking and to ensure 
that Gibraltar is not attractive to those who would exploit the illicit market in this commodity.   
 
The measure follows the many other steps already taken by the current administration to tighten 
up tobacco laws. 
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